
Professional Innovate 

We offer every client a team
of dedicated professionals
that focus on delivering
effective and swift solutions
toward all your unique
business needs.

We offer every client a team
of dedicated professionals
that focus on delivering
effective and swift solutions
toward all your unique
business needs.

PERFECT FOR RUNNING WATER,
CABLES & PIPES OF ALL SIZES

PERFECT FOR SMALLER CABLES
25MM AND BELOW

PERFECT FOR ALL CABLE SIZES &
TREFOIL CABLES

OFF THE SHELF SOLUTIONS &
CUSTOMISED SEALS MADE TO ORDER
IN 24 HOURS

DSEAR COMPLIANT 

SEALS UP TO 10 BARS OF PRESSURE

RESISTS TOXIC GASES

RESISTS HYDROCARBONS

PATENTED TORQUE NUT

PEELABLE LAYERS FOR FLEXIBILITY

WIMES 3.02 2019:6.4.3.2 (b)

APEA / BLUE BOOK COMPLIANT

SEALS UP TO 2 BARS OF 
PRESSURE

RESISTS TOXIC GASES

RESISTS HYDROCARBONS

DSEAR COMPLIANT

FIRE RESISTANT UP TO 4 HOURS,
TESTED TO BS EN 1366-3:2021

TESTED TO UL94:2013 FLAME
RETARDENT

PERFECT FOR ALL CABLE SIZES &
TREFOIL CABLES

WIMES 3.02 2019:6.4.3.2 (b*)

APEA / BLUE BOOK COMPLIANT

SEALS UP TO 2 BARS OF 
PRESSURE

RESISTS TOXIC GASES

RESISTS HYDROCARBONS

DSEAR COMPLIANT

TESTED TO UL94:2013 FLAME
RETARDENT

WIMES 3.02 2019:6.4.3.2 (d)

APEA / BLUE BOOK COMPLIANT

SEALS UP TO 1 BARS OF 
PRESSURE

RESISTS TOXIC GASES

RESISTS HYDROCARBONS

DSEAR COMPLIANT

TESTED TO UL94:2013 FLAME
RETARDENT

https://accablesolutions.com/products/ductseal-lg-cable-duct-sealing-system-25mm?_pos=1&_sid=f1e2b6273&_ss=r
https://accablesolutions.com/products/ductseal-hg-cable-duct-sealing-system-large-heavy-cables?_pos=1&_sid=3b9d2a8e6&_ss=r
https://accablesolutions.com/products/ductseal-fr?_pos=2&_sid=5654306e0&_ss=r
https://accablesolutions.com/search?type=article%2Cpage%2Cproduct&q=kraso*

